
 

 
 
 

Jim Morris  
President  
North Ryde RSL Community Club Ltd 
PO Box 44 
North Ryde, NSW 2113 
 
31 October 2024  Our Ref: D24/144042 
 
 
Dear Mr. Morris 
 
SUBJECT: TG Millner Field Planning Proposal  
 
Thank you for your recent letter dated 25 October 2024 regarding the matter 
of the planning proposal for 146-150 Vimiera Road, Marsfield.  
 
Council acknowledges the receipt of your letter and notes your position 
regarding the review of the VPA offer, which accompanies the planning 
proposal for the site.  
 
The content of the letter is currently being reviewed by Council’s team to 
ensure a considered response is provided. As part of this process, Council is 
assessing all the points raised by you, considering current Council policies 
and processes.  
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me through my Executive Officer,  Janine Carr, on 9952 8052 or via 
ceo@ryde.nsw.gov.au.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
Wayne Rylands  
Chief Executive Officer  
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